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responsibility of Catholic education. and acknowledge their spiritual connection to Country.

Sacrament of First Communion- Parent Information- Thursday 15th May (6.45pm)
Sacrament of First Communion- Commitment Masses (Saturday, 17 May - 6.00pm Vigil

*  Sunflower Kids Playaroup-

Mass, Sunday, 18 May - 8.00am, 9.30am, 11.00am, and 6.00pm) .
e GIDSSA Cross Country- Tuesday 20th May g ‘:332:):::1 ::Cso?:::uix L:lslb)
e National Simultaneous Storytime- Wednesday 21st May *  Chess for Kids- Wednesdays
e  Prep Family Prayer Night- Wednesday 21st May 1.40-2.40pm (Veritas Hall)
e St Dunstan’s Kinder visit to Prep- Thursday 22nd May * St Dom’s School Choir practice-
o Contenary Cala Dinner (Kssyang Lawn Ternis Club)- Saturday I4th May Friday mornings at 8.00am
e National Sorry Day- Monday 26th May (italian room)
o PFA Meeting- Tuesday 3rd June (7pm)

] -
WELCOMING POPE LEO XIV l
WITH HOPE AND PRAYER anlte
With great joy, we welcome YO U tO
Pope Leo XIV as the new shepherd
of the Catholic Church. recognize the manvels
We invite you to qun us In prayer I.h{:'lL the | ord hﬂq d{'!i"!-L,
as we embrace this new chapter the blLHHlI‘Igh that the

for the Church and the world. Lord continues 1o pour

'e welcome your prayers and outonall ofus..,
hopes for the newly elected Pope. -POFE LEQ XIV

s May the Holy Spirit guide him with
o wisdom, strength and compassion.

God bless our new Pope!

ST. DOMINIC'S CENTENARY WEBSITE
(including online merchandise store):
stdominicscamberwelleastcentenary.brokenpixel.com.au
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ST. DOMINIC’S CENTENARY EMAIL ADDRESS:
centenary2025@sdcamberwelleast.catholic.edu.au
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Dear Parents and Carers,

This reflection comes to you with a sense of great joy and spiritual reflection as we welcome the election of our new Holy
Father, Pope Leo XIV. For our Catholic school community, this is a deeply meaningful moment—a time to pause, pray, and
reflect on what it means to be part of a global faith family. This is a moment of unity for Catholics around the world. The
Pope is not only the Bishop of Rome but also a global shepherd, guiding us in faith, truth, and love. His leadership reminds
us that the Church is alive, ever-growing, and always seeking to be a force for good in the world.

The name “Leo” carries great significance in the history of the Church. Perhaps the most well-known is Pope Leo the Great,
who served in the 5th century. He is remembered for his courage, wisdom, and unwavering commitment to defending the
faith during challenging times. He even met with Attila the Hun to protect the city of Rome—a powerful example of
leadership guided by peace and conviction. Another notable figure is Pope Leo Xlll, who served in the late 19th century
and is known for his deep concern for social justice. He wrote about the dignity of work and the rights of workers—issues
that continue to resonate today. By choosing the name Leo, our new Pope connects himself to a legacy of strength,
wisdom, and a heart for the people—especially the most vulnerable. It’s a reminder to us all, including the young hearts in
our classrooms, that leadership rooted in faith can truly change the world.

As educators and parents, we have a unique opportunity to help our children understand this moment. At school, our
students have been praying for Pope Leo and reflecting on how they, too, can be peacemakers and servant leaders in their
own way. For our children, witnessing the election of a new pope is a profound lesson in faith and leadership. It offers us
the opportunity to speak with them about what it means to serve others, to lead with humility, and to remain rooted in
Gospel values. In our classrooms and prayer times, we have been sharing with the students what this moment means for
the Church and encouraging them to pray for Pope Leo as he begins his mission.

May this new chaptor inspire all sf ws—parents, students, and staff alihe—to wall mare clssely with
Christ and te continue building a schesl community marked by kindness, courage, and compassion.

Let us continue to pray for Pope Leo as he takes up the great responsibility of shepherding the Church. And let us ask God
to bless our school community with the same courage and compassion shown by the Popes who came before him.

Term 2 has brought with it an almost endless wealth of rich learning
experiences for our students and community events which continue ! SR
to strengthen and bring us together. Sit back and enjoy this ! YOU ARE INVITED TO THE
newsletter, filled with learning and experiences of our students, \ STREE NI C7SUER € H OO L
embracing every moment to shine, to be kind, to challenge CEN\TENQ‘RY
themselves and to be the best version of themselves! & g

With our Centenary Gala event only a little over a week away, |
invite you to purchase your tickets and make up a table for the night
of the year!ll All information has been sent out to families (with
updates also this week) along with the Trybooking link to purchase
your tickets.....

Thank you for your support and our partnership. {1l _T]CKETS 515- 0;
Natalie kermg/ - Principal

(ehebrong 100 Yoars o il parwsag- ae Corteuify
principal@sdcamberwelleast.catholic.edu.au OR
nkenny@sdcamberwelleast.catholic.edu.au
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“The school story grows richer and stronger with every student enrolled, every staff member employed and every partnership formed.”
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Our Year 5 & 6 students embarked on an unforgettable adventure to Canberra, immersing themselves in the

heart of our nation's history, science, and culture. Here's a glimpse into our enriching four-day journey:

Day 1: A long journey.. After a very early wake up the first stage of our journey began with a swift departure
from school to Southern Cross Station where we boarded the V/Line train to Albury. After enjoying the 3 hour
scenic trek we were met by our new favourite person ‘Gaven', our bus driver for the next few days. He drove us
to a lovely garden spot where we could sit back and relax, stretch our legs and eat our lunch and from there we
headed to our destination ‘The Capital Airport Motel’. After a delicious dinner and some quiet time settling into
our rooms we ended our first day with a chilled movie night.

Day 2: Time to explore.. After an early breakfast, we headed off to visit Parliament House for a guided tour of
both the House of Representatives and the Senate. We also got to take part in a role play mirroring how a new
bill is motioned. Stop number 2 was to the National Film and Sound Archive, followed by a visit to Cockington
Green Gardens. A highlight of the day was our final stop to the Australian Institute of Sport's "Sportex" which
offered insights into elite athlete training and sports science.

Day 3: Immersive learning.. Day 3 began with a trip to the National Arboretum for a self-guided tour and
playtime at the POD playground. We then explored Questacon, the National Science and Technology Centre,
which was full of engaging and interactive exhibits. Next, we toured the Royal Australian Mint and concluded
the day with a twilight tour of the Australian National Botanic Gardens, experiencing the beauty of the native
flora and fauna.

Day 4: Reflection & Return... For our final day, we got up early, packed our bags, ventured off to the
Australian War Memorial, enjoyed panoramic views from Mount Ainslie Lookout, explored the National Gallery
of Australia and had an insightful visit to Old Parliament House. After a yummy ‘Grilled’ burger, and a heartfelt
goodbye to Gaven we made our way through the airport and safely flew home.

This excursion provided our students with invaluable learning experiences, fostering independence, teamwork,
and a deeper appreciation for our nation's heritage. We extend our heartfelt thanks to all who supported this
educational journey.

“The school story grows richer and stronger with every student enrolled, every staff member employed and every partnership formed.”



It was ‘Back to St. Dominic’s’ for some of the alumni of the 1940s on Saturday 10th May!
It was truly an honour and privilege to co-host this very special afternoon for some of the eldest of our past
students! While several had left prior to the photos above (off to the footy and other events...
they are quite the active group!) the smiles of delight at being together, sharing stories and a cuppa and touring
our school, sum up the connection and affection they each feel for St. Dominic’s!
As with all students, staff and parents of our community over the past 100 years, each of them will forever be
part of the rich tapestry and story of St. Dominic’s Primary School, Camberwell East!

“The school story grows richer and stronger with every student enrolled, every staff member employed and every partnership formed.”



This week our Term 2 Inform and Empower Sessions

. RESILIENCE PROJECT. have begun! Our students have been learning about
. . so many different aspects of Cyber Safety, being
Famlly AGtIVIty careful online and also taking care of their digital
MINDFUL MOVEMENT: CONNECTING BODY & MIND fOOtpri nt!
eos Vosuovd s vhars o ans v o ot o o e (MR oA This term our levels are learning about:
RO By Cuir i anks, Whan wa move with i a
winy ba bring togethes movement of the body snd Tecus of the mind, Prep:

ACTIVITY IDEA: FAMILY WALKING MECITATION Screentime Superstars will focus on active vs passive
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miind remains calm and present. Consumlng
Hssra are some ideas bo balp you fecus:

1/2s:
{E Pary atiantion ie yous braath & yeu walk, . . . . . .
Ollie Online will focus on balancing screen time with
B Notice howyour amns sl your st 1 antyour ks b green time, healthy sleep habits, and why it can be hard
1‘:? Faous on the sensation of your foot touching the ground: heed. ball, and toes. to pUt deViceS dOWﬂ.
Auter your walk, talk about how it feit. Did it help you feel more centered? Where slse n 3/45:

wvaur daily lifz could mindful movement be helpful?

Adventures Online will focus on balancing screen time
with green time and how to manage uncomfortable
feelings.

5/6s:

Thrive Online will focus on the impact of addictive
design features in apps and games as well as
TN developing healthier digital habits.
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70 LEARM MORE ABOUT THE RESILIENCE FROJECT, HEAD TO Keep an eye out for Parent information and t|p sheets
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Our Sacramental Program is off to a good start with our Year 3 students making their First Reconciliation late last term.
They participated in a Retreat Day at school, making friendship bracelets and building bridges out of the Nudel Kart to
represent moving forward and becoming peacemakers in their relationship with God.

Preparation for the Sacrament of First Communion is
beginning this week with a parent information night in the
Parish Centre, this Thursday 15th of May at 6.45pm.
Commitment masses are also scheduled for this weekend
on Saturday, 17 May - 6.00pm Vigil Mass, Sunday, 18
May - 8.00am, 9.30am, 11.00am, and 6.00pm please
note you only need to attend one mass.

If you wish for your child to catch up on any sacraments
that may have been missed, please email Sarah Perronnet
sperronnet@sdcamberwelleast.catholic.edu.au

“The school story grows richer and stronger with every student enrolled, every staff member employed and every partnership formed.”
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The Secret to Raising Children with Strong Agency:

An Expert Guide for Parents (and Teachers)

What Every Parent Needs to Know about Developing Genuine Confidence and

Independence in Children. micHaeL crose

Want your child to grow into confident, capable, independent adults?
Of course. That’'s what every parent hopes. However, developing capable (confident) kids is one of the biggest parenting conundrums of

the lot. It’'s so easy to go down the simplistic praise/encouragement path, where you repeat “You’re so clever!” like a nervous tic every
time a child gets out of bed/cleans their teeth/makes a sandwich, to build self-esteem.

The praise path is as helpful as a bucket full of holes in developing your child’s independence and confidence!!

Alternatively, you can try the minimalist parenting approach (laissez-faire), and do very little for your child in the hope that they will
naturally develop the skills to care for themselves. That’s a recipe for neglect, so let’s pass on that approach.

High Agency is Key

A key ingredient in your child’s journey to confidence and independence is developing high agency — the ability to take initiative, make
choices, and act on them.

High agency enables children to navigate challenges, pursue their goals, and shape their own lives.

By empowering your children, you are laying the foundation for their future success and well-being.

What is High Agency?
In simple terms, agency is the feeling of control over your actions and their consequences.
A child with high agency believes that:

e Their efforts matter

e They can influence their environment

e They have the power to create positive change.

As babies and young children grow and develop a sense of agency in early childhood, they realise that they can contribute to, make their
own decisions, and control their own lives.

Why is High A E tial?
There are many benefits to developing high agency in your child, best summed up by these five reasons. High agency:

1. Boosts Confidence

Children who see that their actions lead to results develop a strong sense of self-efficacy and confidence.

2. Encourages Resilience

Children with high agency are better equipped to bounce back from setbacks. They view challenges as opportunities for growth, not as
insurmountable obstacles.

3. Fosters Independence

Agency is the foundation of independence. It enables children to take responsibility for themselves, make sound decisions, and solve
problems creatively.

4. Motivates Learning

When children feel in control, they are more likely to be engaged and motivated learners. They exhibit curiosity, proactivity, and a
willingness to take learning risks.

5. Promotes Well-being

High agency is linked to greater happiness and life satisfaction. Children who feel empowered are less prone to anxiety and depression.

How to Develop High A in Your Child

.. Developing high agency is a long-term approach that requires a combination of many

w

strategies and ideas. A cultural perspective must also be considered, as some cultures use
tools that naturally promote higher agency than others.

Significantly, developing your child’s agency is a journey that requires patience,
understanding, and a genuine belief in a child's capacity for growth, wherever they are

/
L ] " -
Parenting/eas
e e e developmentally and whatever challenges they may face.

“The school story grows richer and stronger with every student enrolled, every staff member employed and every partnership formed.”
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What a day! Thanks again to everyone who participated and assisted with the 2025 House Cross Country Carnival on
May 1st. Lynden Oval proved to be a great venue and the perfect sunny weather made the day extra special.
Congratulations to all the participants for trying their best and never giving up, we are so proud of you.

Good luck to all the students who have progressed to the District Carnival to be held on Tuesday 20th May at Hartwell
Sportsground. Go St Dom’s!

From our wonderful house leaders:

Sarina: Cross country was a fun and exciting event to get out of school and run. It was an opportunity to represent our
House and support our friends and peers using our house chants and wise words of encouragement

Tom: | was so happy when my house won the cross country. The actual run was amazing and everyone participated, even
the preps in the buddy run. It was also great to see all the houses participating in the chants that we practised during P.E.
Good Luck to everyone running for the St Dom’s team at District

Lily: Cross Country was AMAZING this year, supporting our De Porres teammates as well as supporting everyone who

gave it their all no matter what place they came. Xavier and | were so lucky to win the Spirit award after all our hard
work and all the super chanting we did!!

Alannah and Maddy: Being Sienna house captains at school cross country was really fun. We loved cheering on our
teammates and supporting everyone to do their best. Everyone tried their best and gave it their all. We are really proud
of everyone who participated this year in cross country.

Amelia: | thought that everyone had a great time at cross country. | had so much fun doing all of our chants, encouraging
everyone in our team and helping out with the teachers. It was the best cross country yet and everyone tried their best!
Lucy: / was so proud of my team, my partner Tom and everyone who came and helped. | was thrilled to be awarded with
the trophy for the cross country for 2025! Gold house did amazing, giving 110% with running and cheering for each
other was out of this world. .

Xavier: Every one that raced did an amazing job. First or last, all the house leaders were exceptionally proud of the effort
put in by everyone. Green did amazing by winning the spirit award, Lily and | were very happy with the result. The sports
leaders would like to thank all the teachers, especially Mrs Mitchell, for their efforts on the day.

A g *’.@q

“The school story grows richer and stronger with every student enrolled, every staff member employed and every partnership formed.”



St. Dsminics. Camberwell East:
2026 Prep Enncbment Readmap

9026 Emnsliment Infarmatisn Evening

This meeting is primarily for those sesking 2026 Prep
enrolment, however families locking to enrel their
child/ren at other year levels are most welcome to attend.

Wednesday 30th April-
7pm, in Veritas Hall

Bookings via the event on our website

%M-ng dafefaz 2026 enrabiment app&cafzm&
Application completed online & must include
$100 enrolment fee for new families or
$50 enrolment fee for families with a sibling currently
enrolled at 5t. Dominic’s

Friday 23rd May, 2025

Prep 2026 Placement Offers sent

Friday 30th May, 2025-

Prep 2026 Placement Acceptances due back Friday 13th June, 2025

Meet & Greet dates Meet & Greet
{for all new Prep 2026 enrolments) (individual family tings held at
Parent/s & child/ren Meet & Greet with St. Dominic’s school)
Matalie Kenny - Principal during the weeks of:
& Fr Paul Rowse - Parish Prisst 2nd June, 9th June, 16th June 2025

Big Schasl Stary Time! Term 3, 2025: Dates TBC
Weleeming ear 2026 Prps thrsugh Story & Fun

{with our Principal, Natalie Kenny)

Weleeme te St. Darminics Community
Welcome, Information, then light refreshments for all new Thursday 23rd October - 7pm
2026 parents, in Veritas Hall - 7pm

Prep Transitien Mornings
For all Prep 2026 students
&
Parents invited to attend Welcome sessions
during these times

Wednesday 29th October, 2025
Wednesday 12th November, 2025
Wednesday 3rd December, 2025

ST DOMINICS OSHC PROGRAM HIGHLIGHTS

i

We're excited to finally share some reflactions from the final fortnight of last tarm at OSHC —
thank you for your patience!

Gratitude Gurus ¥
Towrap up the term, wa explored the theme “Gratitude Gurus ™ Children took time ta reflect on
the many things they're thankful for — family, friends, fun activities, and even their faveurite
foods! Together, we created a beautiful Gratitude Tree, with each child contributing a leaf to
express what means the most to them. It was a heartwarming way to celebrate the positive
things in our lives.

A Look Back at a Wonderful Term
Last term was full of energy, creativity, and connection. We welcomed many new faces and
loved watching the children settle in, build friendships, and share more about themselves with
confidence.

Here are just a few of the many highlights:
Lunar New Year Celebrations - We crafted lanterns and bracelets while learning about the
meaning behind this vibrant holiday.
Leaders in Kindness - The children created thoughtful bookmarks with messages about how
to show kindness to others.
Flanet Protectors - We explored the Three R's — Reduce, Reuse, Recycle —and discussed
everyday actions that help care for our environment.
Building & Active Play - Cubby building, soccer, sandcastle competitions, and endless tiggy
adventures brought lots of laughter and teamwork to our days!

Thank You & Belated Hollday Wishes

Thank you te all the incredible children for making OSHC such a joyful place. Your energy,
craativity, and kindness inspire us avery day.

We hope you all had a fantastic Easter and a relaxing break. We're looking forward to another
term full of fun, leaming, and new adventures!

=

admin@beyondeducare.com.au 0421 802 699

unNlov]

primary music
education specialists

SPECIAL OFFER!
For New Students in 2025.

Get one lesson in Term 2

when you sign up for a full-term of instrumental music lessons, for
any instrument of your choosing!

HOW.TO CLAIM:
Simply write “Free Lesson™ in the notes section of the application
form to receive the Free Lesson!

T&C's apply: Get in'touch for more information:
e info@juniorrockers.com e 1300 GO ROCK™ :Iwww.juniorrockers.com

5
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HESS

&= FORSCHOOLS
SPECIALIZED CHESS COACHING

Since 2002, we have been providing our popular
Chess For Schools program in schools throughout
Melbourne and Greater Geelong.

We are excited to offer your child the opportunity
to participate in our program this term.

"' am thrilied with the
fremendous success
of the chess program
run by Chess for
Schools. The students’
adoration for the
program is evident as
they eagerly anticipate
lunchtime on
Tuesdays, bursting
with excitement”

Jessica Ward Teacher,
Lorato-Mandeville Hall

Each week, students learn new |essons from a structured syllabi ing tactics,
key openings, traps, and special moves. After the lesson, children participate in a fun
tournament-style playoft. Prizes are awarded to the top three players at the end of the term.

Men (7

Tues

Wed

Thurs ()
—~

i

$145 per child/per term Lunch time d Afterschool (O

“The school story grows richer and stronger with every student enrolled, every staff member employed and every partnership formed.”




Schosl Choir

All items continue to be just $5 each — we’re the only shop in Melbourne
that hasn’t been hit by inflation in the past 12 months!

Online Order Requests - Open Now

If new children would like to join our St. Dom’s
School Choir, new members can join after May 16.

Friday May 16 — Choir is back! Maddie returns and

We've set up a new online form to submit requests for uniforms you we'll be introducing two new songs to the children.

would like to order. If you fill out the form here, we’ll be in touch asap to
advise either that it’s ready to pick up, or that we don’t have any but will
leave it as a standing request for after our next Donation Day.

Here is the request link: https://forms.gle/buSdUWrMgH99sY369 v G >
If you have any questions please drop me a line at uniforms@cleary.au P%‘?ﬂ
and I'll get back to you as soon as | can! T S “e

ay W g

Thanks! John Cleary

Kit has 30 years of teaching experience and is currently in her 13th year of teaching piano at St.
r Dominic’s. She is an accomplished piano and vocal teacher, graduating with a degree in Music
2 from the London College of Music in addition with the following qualifications; Associate
Teacher’s Diploma and Licentiate Teacher’s Diploma.

She has previously studied under the renowned Neil Immelman from the Royal College of Music
in London, which is where her trusted expertise comes from. As well as school and teaching
commitments, Kit has also worked with the children’s choir in church for over 10 years.

Kit inspires her students to do their best no matter the level of piano, whether it’s for piano exams or for leisure, ensuring
that it will be a fun and rewarding experience.

Please reach out to kityenpin@gmail.com or 0423 499 966 if interested.

DE LA SALLE
OLLEGE - MALVERN Combaree! Highs

e =

CHICAGO
E@@E’_

It would be a crime to miss it...

ol proudly presents

Year 7 2027

Information Night
00pm
h Street Malvern

PROGRAM
INCLUDES

@ 9-3pm each day
. B
Basketball, AFL, Il
@ Netball, Soccer and .I' U DA
Hockey on offer DOR A D
Suitable for all
ages and skill LOCATIONS
levels * Camberwell Grammar School, Canterbury

* HA Smith Reserve, Hawthorn

» Box Hill High School, Box Hill

* Trinity Grammar, Marles Playing Fields,
Bulleen

o M.LC, Kew

* Camberwell Hockey Club, Canterbury

« Doncaster Secondary College, Dancaster

Guest appearances
at selected programs

It was overall very positive
and the kids made great

staff and other participants.

. Te Leisure Centre
SEE WEBSITE FOR DATES

More Information:

&L DELASALLE

Contact Us:
1300 914 368

admin@australianspertscamps.com.au oustralionsportscamps.com.au

“The school story grows richer and stronger with every student enrolled, every staff member employed and every partnership formed.”
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PRE-SCHOOL CENTRE

2025 OPEN DAY o,

) KINDERGARTEN
E \( E | DI I\(
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It really
is like
another
world.

Enrol now for 2026
- 3 & 4-year-old Kinder

KINDER OPEN DAY

Saturday 17 May 2025 10am - 12pm

J @

Flying Fox builds lifelong friendships
and community for young people with
and without disabilities

EI
:. *'l-m" '-
&E‘é’ﬂ‘%
REGISTER NOW
Wednesday F’ymg Fox
June 18

New Parent

Information Night

Camps <1

Camps are 4-day, 3-night sleep-away experiences where participants
and young volunteers come together for a range of fun, engaging, and
adventurous group activities

[ Weekend Getaways

Weekend Getaways (3 days, 2 nights) cater to more intimate groups,
offering a short trip to our holiday homes in Lancefield or Rosebud

Hangouts <7

Hangout are weekly social catch-ups to do what we do best: make and
nurture friendships while making inclusion a natural part of every day life

FUNISA
HUMAN

“The school story grows richer and stronger with every student enrolled, every staff member employed and every partnership formed.
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	Children who see that their actions lead to results develop a strong sense of self-efficacy and confidence. 
	2. Encourages Resilience 

	Children with high agency are better equipped to bounce back from setbacks. They view challenges as opportunities for growth, not as insurmountable obstacles. 
	3. Fosters Independence 

	Agency is the foundation of independence. It enables children to take responsibility for themselves, make sound decisions, and solve problems creatively. 
	4. Motivates Learning 

	When children feel in control, they are more likely to be engaged and motivated learners. They exhibit curiosity, proactivity, and a willingness to take learning risks. 
	5. Promotes Well-being 

	High agency is linked to greater happiness and life satisfaction. Children who feel empowered are less prone to anxiety and depression. 
	How to Develop High Agency in Your Child 

	Developing high agency is a long-term approach that requires a combination of many strategies and ideas. A cultural perspective must also be considered, as some cultures use tools that naturally promote higher agency than others. 
	Significantly, developing your child’s agency is a journey that requires patience, understanding, and a genuine belief in a child's capacity for growth, wherever they are developmentally and whatever challenges they may face. 

